
 

Dear Mr/Mrs.  

 

Capital City Housing Corporation (NOSK) is honored to invite you to join the “4th Asian 

Public Housing Forum”, to be held between 14 and 15, October 2019, in Ulaanbaatar Mongolia. 

Purpose of the forum is discuss housing policy, development of a variety of types of housing and 

renting solutions, improve utilization, increase citizens' participation and exchange experiences. 

The 4th Asian Public Housing Forum" will be held for two days. The first day will be 
discussed at the "Public-Private People Partnership" (PPPP) topic, and second day onsite visits 
of the Ulaanbaatar’s innovation projects and programs. 

 
We would kindly appreciate your participation at this forum as panel discussant for sharing 

your thoughts and expertise on the theme. We believe that your presence at the forum will be an 
inspiration to all the participants and will contribute to the overall success of the forum. 
 

In this respect, it is my great pleasure to invite you as a participant for the 4th Asian Public 
Housing Forum at the Ulaanbaatar city. We NOSK will cover the costs associated with their 
participations, including accommodation expenses and round-trip airfare.  
 
  Thank you for your consideration in advance and we will look forward to seeing you in 
Ulaanbaatar.    
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the forum.  
If you need further information, please contact Mrs. Oyunbat Bat-Orshikh: 
APHforum@nosk.ub.gov.mn; tel +976 77770023; mobile +976 99999308 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Sukhbaatar Borkhuu 
Executive Director 
Capital City Housing Corporation 

 


